
 

 
 

2 June, 2021 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

HIGH COURT RULING ON THE ACHIMOTA SCHOOL AND THE TWO RASTAFARIAN STUDENTS   

 

The Ghana National Education Campaign Coalition has been following with keen 

interest, the myriad of issues that have surrounded the admission case between the 

Achimota School and two Rastafarian students.  

 

On May 31, 2021, the Human Rights Division of the Accra High Court gave a ruling in 

favour of the students. To this end, GNECC wishes to urge the Ghana Education Service 

and the authorities of the Achimota School to respect the High Court ruling and admit the 

students. 

 

We seek to reiterate our call for the Ministry of Education and the Ghana Education 

Service to call for a National Stakeholders dialogue to introduce National Guidelines that 

will govern all schools in Ghana and bring uniformity in the way matters of this nature are 

handled. This will ensure that the best interest of all Ghanaian children and other 

stakeholders are catered for. 
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